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Ref No: 2014/28592 

 

Thank you for your email of 15 December where you requested the following information: 
 
The following Daily Telegraph report refers to a report issued at the beginning of 
November and supplementary information which has just been released: 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/news/earth/energy/11292367/Green-policies-to-add-up-to-
40pc-to-cost-of-household-electricity.html 

The Daily Mail also published an article about the same publications. 

The Telegraph article indicates that the report was issued by DECC and the 
supplementary information as a result of an FoI request. 

I have looked at your web site and can find no reference to the report on your main page 
or any reference to the supplementary information in your FoI section. 

I would be grateful if you would send me the URLs of the initial report and the 
subsequently released supplementary information. 

 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ('the Act'), you have the right to:  
 

 know whether we hold the information you require 

 be provided with that information (subject to any exemptions under the Act which may 
apply). 

 
I can confirm that the Department holds the information you have requested. However, the 
information is already in the public domain and is therefore exempt under Section 21 of the 
Act as the information is already reasonably accessible to you. The information you 
requested is available here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/estimated-
impacts-of-energy-and-climate-change-policies-on-energy-prices-and-bills-2014  
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Appeals Procedure 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date 
of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be sent to the Information 
Rights Unit at: 
 
Information Rights Unit 
Department for Business, Innovation & Skills 
1 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1H 0ET 
E-mail: foi.requests@bis.gsi.gov.uk  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner 
can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

 


